
Dancing Instructor Band And Chorus Journalism Class 
At LCH5 Progressing To Attend MIEA

This year LCHS stu-r 
dents have decided on 
a dance instructor to 
come- to Eureka and 
teach them to dance.
Many students signed 

up for the course but 
only half that signed 
up ever attend one of 
the dancing lessons.
During proms and 

other dances the boys 
sit around and watch a 
few of the braver ones 
with dates, who are 
the ones to dance.
Dancing lessons are 

taught in the high 
school gym every Tues
day night at 7«30 pm. 
and lasts until 1 0:30.
Students who signed 

up for the lessons are 
encouraged to go.

Boslaugh Visits 
.Journalism Class
■ David Boslaugh, son 
of Donald R. Boslaugh, 
visited the LCHS jour
nalism class and gave 
a talk on his exped 
iences in the Navy. Da
vid is an NROTC gradu
ate.
First of all he talk

ed about the Orientals 
and their customs. He 
says they are very 
friendly people and al
so very honest. An ex
ample of one of their 
costoms is in their 
selling of something;. 
They will always sug
gest a price higher, 
than an object and you 
are expected to talk 
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Art Dotterweich and 
the students of the 
band and chorus have 
already made some not- 
icable progress in the 
field of musical en- 
tert ainment. Every
noon the members of 
the band meet and pra
ctice their numlfcers. 
Yearla Johnson and 
Pauline Held pl®y the 
first clarinet, Lee 
Kearney and Ann Held 
play the second clar* 
inet, Margaret Shea, 
J'.ck Curtis, John 
Black, and Carol Pel- 
tier play the trumpet, 
Shannon Shea and Ilia 

(font, on page 21)
Senior Boys 
Chose Vocations
The LCHS senior 

boys have chosen many 
different vocations in 
which they will engage 
after they graduate 
next spring.
They are as follows:
Dale Patrick, Carl 

Johnson, Arlie Burk, 
Gordon Gilmond, and 
Rob .rt Weydemeyer are 
planning to join the 
Navy. George Johnson 
is joining the army 
and John VanderVen is 
joining the air force. 
David Benefield is going to enter a branch 

(cont. on page 21)
See the

Homecoming Game!I

The LCHS journalism 
class, accompanied by 
Donald R. Boslaugh, 
will attend the annual
fall MIEA meet which 
will be held at
the Montana State
University in Missoula 
Oct. 19-20.
The students that 

are going are Dale and 
David Patrick, Harbert 
Branscome, Gorden
Gilmond, Donald Gibson, 
Carl Johnson, Glenna 
Erickson, Shirley
Ripley, Keith McCully 
Mary Frost, Kenneth 
Frost, Gerry Krueger 

(cont. on page 21)
Physics Class 
Attends Meet
The physics class, 

conducted by Mr. Held, 
motored to Kalispell 
October 2, to see a 
science show put on by 
means of stroboscopic 
light. It would make 
the propeller look 
like it was stopped. 
They showed how a 
radio wave will effect 
different gases. They 
explained the essert- 
ial things which are 
used before things are 
invented. They also 
showed how sound waves 
will put out a candle.
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